
    
 

Glendenning Public School 
135 Armitage Drive 

GLENDENNING, NSW 2761 
Ph: 02 9832 8555  Fax: 02 9832 8724 

Email: glendennin-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
 

 

CHANGE OF DATE PERMISSION NOTE – ATHLETICS CARNIVAL  

WEDNESDAY 10 APRIL 2019 
 

Dear Parents/Caregivers 
 
Please sign this permission note for your child to attend the athletics carnival on Wednesday 10 April 2019. 
For those students who have not yet paid, please return note with $10 by 9am Monday 8 April 2019. 

IF YOU HAVE ALREADY PAID – PLEASE DO NOT PAY AGAIN 
 

** This note is a replacement permission note and the school must have this one for your child to attend ** 
 

PERMISSION NOTE – ATHLETICS CARNIVAL – Wednesday 10 April 2019 
 
I give permission for my child ____________________________________________ of class ___________ to attend the 

Athletics Carnival at Charlie Bali Reserve on Wednesday 10 April, 2019. I understand that travel will be by bus, departing 

school at 9 am and returning by 3 pm. 

 

________________________________  _________________________________         ___________ 

Parent/Caregiver Name – Please Print  Parent/Caregiver Signature   Date 

 

 
My child ___________________________ of class ___________ WILL NOT be attending the Athletics Carnival because: 
 
__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

________________________________  ________________________________  ____________ 
Parent/Caregiver Name – Please Print  Parent/Caregiver Signature   Date 
 

 
EMERGENCY CONTACT INFORMATION – This section MUST be completed 

 

Contact Name: ____________________________________ Number: _________________________ 

MEDICAL INFORMATION FOR STUDENT 
 
Student’s Medical Details 

The approximate date of my child’s last tetanus injection was: _______________________________________________ 

My child is allergic to: ________________________________________________________________________________ 

Any other medical details or special needs: ______________________________________________________________ 

NO CANTEEN LUNCH ORDERS WILL BE AVAILABLE 


